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Report

J.2., File # RP20-1441 Meeting Date: 10/14/2020

TO: RECREATION AND PARKS COMMISSION

FROM: JOHN LA ROCK, COMMUNITY SERVICES DIRECTOR

TITLE
COMMUNITY GARDENS PRESENTATION
RECOMMENDATION
Receive and file an informational presentation by Brianna Egan (Garden of Guadalupe) and the
South Bay Parkland Conservancy regarding community gardens.

BACKGROUND
The subject of community gardens in the City has been referred by the South Bay Parkland
Conservancy (SBPC) to the City Council. The SBPC has partnered with Brianna Egan (Garden of
Guadalupe) on the subject of community gardens. Tonight’s item is an for the Commission’s
information. It is anticipated that the City Council will consider community gardens during their
October 29, 2020 strategic planning session.
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